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Dear NAWIC Supporter, 
 

 
The NAWIC Greater Kansas City, Missouri Chapter No. 100 is pleased to announce that our 27th Annual 

Block Kids Building Program will be held on Saturday, February 6, 2016 at the Builders’ Training Center. 

NAWIC works together with participating companies and organizations to promote the field of construction 

to youth as a career path and we would like your support by participating in this event: 

 
 Trades Fair – “Real” construction workers will show how to perform different types of 

construction such as bricklaying, carpentry, concrete, ironworking, and more.  This is a hands-
on demonstration for children. 

 Be a judge (a.k.a. “Building Inspector”) – This is an experience you won’t want to miss.  As 

a judge you will talk to children about their project and complete a scoring form.  With 

expectations of up to 125 children, we will need lots of “Building Inspectors”.  No experience 

necessary. 

 Goody Bag Sponsor – Each child will receive a cinch sack with the Block Kids logo on it, 

filled with fun stuff.  Items such as rulers, pencils, construction-type coloring books, crayons, 

etc. are needed. 

 Monetary Sponsor – Financial contributions underwrite the costs of building blocks, supplies, 

prizes, trophies, and printing. 

 
As a sponsor, you and/or your company will be recognized the day of the event, in our chapter’s newsletter 

and upcoming promotional material.  We will be happy to display a large banner promoting and thanking you 

and/or your company for all of their support.  On the day of the event there will be news crews broadcasting 
live to inform the public of NAWIC’s interest in promoting education to children as well as enhancing the 

success of women in construction.  At this time we will once again give a special thanks to our sponsors. 

 
The Block Kids Building Program was developed by the NAWIC Education Foundation to introduce children 

to the construction industry to create an awareness of careers available within our industry.  This national 

award-winning program is sponsored by NAWIC Chapters throughout the United States and Canada. 

 
The success of this program is due to the tremendous support received from the construction industry.  We 

have enclosed a flyer on this year’s program along with a registration form.  Perhaps you have children 
and/or would be willing to promote this program within your company.  Please feel free to make copies to 

distribute to your child’s school, church, scouting club, family members, co-workers, etc.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact me at 816-595-4109 or email me at 
Rnorris@buildersassociation.com. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Robin L. Norris 
Block Kids Chair 

 
Please make checks payable to:  NAWIC Chapter 100 

 
 
 

CORE PURPOSE:  To enhance the success of women in construction. 
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